
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

4th October 2024 

Imperial War Museum - Friday 11th October 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of this year’s English unit about World War Two and evacuation, we would like to visit the Imperial 

War Museum North, Salford Quays, Manchester. This visit is planned for Friday 11th October 2024. 

The buses will be leaving Pendle Community High School at 9:15 and we will be returning to school before 

3pm. If your child has a school dinner, they will be provided with a school packed lunch, which will be eaten 

at an allocated time at the venue. 

There is no charge for this trip. 

If you would like your child to buy a souvenir at the IWM North gift shop, you can provide them with no 

more than £10 spending money, which needs to be handed in to staff to look after before we leave school 

on the day of this trip. 

If you have any queries or wish to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me on the 
email mconnolly@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

M Connolly 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parental consent for IWM North Visit (Return to M Connolly)  
  
  
Student’s name: __________________________________________   Form: ______________________  
  

☐ I confirm that I give consent for my child to participate in an educational visit to IWM North. 

 

Signed:                                                                                                        

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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